
I have been an Oregon citizen since birth and have watched for over 50 years as our state has changed.  Once we included a prized 
process called "Initiative and Referendum," something other states wished they had available to them.  In the past two decades, I 
have seen this precious process whittled away by manipulation and chicanery on the part of Progressive activists in Salem and our 
press.  I urge you to stop your work against the will of the majority of Oregonians by dropping this bill and refraining from such 
proposals in the future.


